
TEACHERS’
STRIKE DAY

Teachers have been forced to put up 
with a real-terms pay cut of over 25% 
since 2008. We need your support:
•	 Teachers, like all workers, are struggling with a cost-of-

living crisis. Teachers’ pay went up by only 2.2% last year. 
This year’s pay should have gone up in April – but teachers have 
received nothing so far despite inflation being over 11.1%.  

•	 Striking is our last resort after 9 months of fruitless 
negotiations. Strike days will be rotated to minimise the 
impact on pupils, but there would be no strikes at all if the 
Scottish Government/COSLA finally stepped up with a fair 
pay rise.   

•	 The Scottish Government must invest properly in Education 
across the board, including to recruit and retain well-
qualified graduates as teachers. 

For full information on the EIS 
Pay Attention campaign and the 
planned strike days, please refer 
to our website: www.eis.org.uk

Please share your support on our social media pages under the 
hashtag #PayAttention




